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July 30, 1979

Fr James G Keppler
Office of Inspecticn and Enforcement
Region III
US Nuclear Regulatory Cc:nission

799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 6013T
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STAIIILESS STEEL PIPE SPCOLS

Consumers Pcwer Company letter dsted May 30, 1979 reported the results of a
preliainary review conducted in response to the subject Bulletin. The pre-
liminary review had indicated that piping discussed in the Bulletin was not
used at Big Rock Point.

Further review has not identified any use of the piping types discussed in
the subj ect Eulletin. All stainless steel piping listed on Big Ecck Point
pipe schedules is sp 'ified to be seamless; since the piping discussed in
the subject Bulletin is longitudinally welded, it is highly unlik.'y that
the piping cf this type would have been substituted for scheduled piping.

David A Bixel (Signed)

David A 3ixel
Nuclear Licensing Administrator

CC Director, Office of . uclear Reactor Regulaticn
Director, Office of Inspecticn and Enfcreement
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